
From: Trevor Male
To: Alford, Dean; Mignano, Kate; A19 Downhill Lane
Cc: Paul Muir; Toni Sambridge (Toni.Sambridge@sunderland.gov.uk); Jennifer Atkins

(Jennifer.Atkins@sunderland.gov.uk)
Subject: RE: TR010024 - A19 Downhill Lane Junction Improvement - Deadline 7
Date: 09 December 2019 14:37:36
Importance: High

Dear Kate / Dean,
 
I assuming there are no more questions from the examiner for the Downhill Lane scheme, given

that deadline 7 is on Thursday 12th December.
 
To confirm South Tyneside Council have no further comments or issues to raise in respect of
submissions at Deadline 6 or the determination of this DCO application.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Regards
 
Trevor Male BSc MSc CTPP MCIHT
Operations Manager - Strategic Transport
Highways and Transport
Regeneration and Environment
South Tyneside Council, Town Hall and Civic Offices, 
Westoe Road, South Shields, Tyne & Wear, NE33 2RL
trevor.male@southtyneside.gov.uk
0191 4247666
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This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the 
named recipient and may contain sensitive, confidential or protectively 
marked material up to the central government classification of 
"RESTRICTED" which must be handled accordingly.  If you have received this 
e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender by e-mail and delete 
from your system, unless you are the named recipient (or authorised to 
receive it for the recipient) you are not permitted to copy, use, store, 
publish, disseminate or disclose it to anyone else.

E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as it 
could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or 
incomplete, or contain viruses and therefore the Council accept no 
liability for any such errors or omissions.  

Unless explicitly stated otherwise views or opinions expressed in this 
email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent 
those of the Council and are not intended to be legally binding.
 
All Council network traffic and GCSX traffic may be subject to recording 
and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.
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